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Term 1 Week 5                              24th February, 2017 

Grant us, O Lord, we pray, 

that the course of our world 

may be directed by your 

peaceful rule 

and that your Church may 

rejoice, 

untroubled in her devotion. 

Through our Lord Jesus Christ, 

your Son, 

who lives and reigns with you in the unity of the 

Holy Spirit, 

one God, for ever and ever. 

Amen 
Ref: Liturgyhelp.com 

 

Ash Wednesday 1st March  

Parents, relatives and friends are invited to our Ash 

Wednesday Mass and Liturgy. 

9.30am Mass - Years 3 to 6 

12pm Liturgy ï Kindergarten to Year 2 

Please note this change from the Term Planner, as 

there will now be a separate Liturgy for Kinder to 

Year 2. 

 

Catholic Schools Week  5th-11th  

March 

This year from 5-11 March, our 

school will join with Catholic 

schools across NSW and the ACT to celebrate 

Catholic Schools Week (CSW).  

Our theme for CSW 2017 is óLearning connectedô, 

building on Pope Francisô statement that óEverything 

is connectedô. This sense of connection calls for 

shared responsibility for the care of nature and our 

human relationships in a changing world. 

Catholic Schools Week is about forging and 

strengthening connections between everyone who 

has a stake in our schools ï students, staff, families, 

priests, parishioners, and members of the wider 

community ï by showcasing our activities and 

actions. 

During Catholic Schools Week, we take the 

opportunity to highlight not only the best of what we 

do, but also what happens in our schools every day. 

It is for this reason that Our Lady of Lourdes would 

like to extend an invitation to you and your family to 

join us to participate with members of our parish and 

wider community in the spirit of this celebration. 

Once again, Australian Catholic Superannuation is a 

proud sponsor of Catholic Schools Week 2017 and 

we greatly appreciate their generous participation.  

Listed below is a schedule of events for the week 

that you are invited to attend: 
 

Catholic Schools Week Celebrations at  

Our Lady of Lourdes 

Sunday, 5th March at 9.30am  

Mass with our parish community followed by 

morning tea, (please bring a plate). 

Tuesday, 7th March at 2.20pm 

School Assembly (Presentation ï Year 1) 

Wednesday, 8th March 

You are invited to visit classrooms between 10.30am 

and 11.10am 

Picnic morning tea with the students, teachers and 

parents at 11.10am.  

Friday, 10th March  

Cross Country/Fun Run 
 

Parent Reading Information Session -  

Assisting Children with Reading 
When: Tuesday, 7th March at 6.30pm 

Where: OLOL Library 

The session will briefly outline what happens when 

children learn to read and define the roles of the 

reader and the helper. You will be provided with 

examples of the types of errors children commonly 

make and prompts that will assist children to 

problem solve during the reading of a text. 
 

New Family Mass and BBQ 

Thank you to our new families who attended our 

mass and family BBQ recently. 

It was great to see so many families join us for these 

two special events. 

Thank you to our P&F who organised our BBQ. 

Your support is very much appreciated. 

Lost items: 2 chairs, a blanket and an umbrella were 

left behind on the night, please contact the office if 

you are missing these items. 
 

Staff Development Day 

Friday, 24th March will be a professional learning 

day for the staff.  

Please make alternative arrangements for your 

children on this day. Our focus on this day will be on 

improving student Writing. 
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Parking 

During our afternoon pick up time we ask that 

parents park safely, appropriately and also consider 

the neighbours. Police and Council Rangers do 

attend regularly and will issue fines for those who do 

not park legally. 

School Fees 

Flexible Payments Plan will be offered in Term 1 

only of the school year. Forms for FPP will be 

included with your Term 1 Fees. The FPP is an 

alternative to our current payment terms of 28 days 

and offers families choice to pay their annual fees 

weekly, fortnightly or monthly. 

Please lodge FPP Direct Debit forms to the CEO by 

24th February, 2017 (Parent to complete and insert in 

self addressed envelope to the CEO). 

Families deciding to set up FPP via BPAY please do 

so by 5th March, 2017. 

This year, the majority of the fees has been divided 

over the three terms. If your preferred payment is by 

term, please note School Fees for Term 1 are due by 

6th March, 2017. 

Please advise the school office asap if you have not 

received your school fees by 17th February, 2017. 

 

Extra Curricular Activities - Sport News 
 

Cross Country/ Fun Run Carnival 

Friday, 10th March, is OLOLôs 

Cross Country and Fun Run day at 

Yattenden Oval. 

The difference between the Fun Run and Cross 

Country is only a matter of distance. Students who 

are completing the Fun Run will only complete one 

lap of the Yattenden Oval. Cross Country 

competitors will run a longer course. 

Ages 8 to 10 years will run 2km; 

Ages 11 and 12 years will run 3km.  

Start your training OLOL! 

There will be no online form to sign up for the Cross 

Country. Those wishing to compete just need to be 

there on the day. 

The Fun Run and Cross Country Carnival is a fun 

day for all the students who get involved. Please 

encourage your child to find sponsors for their event 

that they are partaking in. 

We do need some helpers for the day in regards to 

directing students around the track. If you are 

available to help, please sign up via the volunteer 

registration link which has been sent via email. 
 

Gala Days for Years 5 and 6 - 

Coaches and Referees -  

WE WANT YOU! 

Over the next few weeks, 

students will trial for upcoming 

gala days such as Touch 

Football (8th April) and Soccer 

(Term 2). We have registered 

for: 

2 x Boy Touch Football Teams - Friday, 7th April 

2 x Girl Touch Football Teams - Friday, 7th April 

2 x Boy Soccer Teams - Term 2 

2 x Girl Soccer Teams - Term 2 

Ideally, we would like to have a coach for each 

team on the gala day, plus come along to a few 

training sessions before hand so the students get to 

know their coach and their methods. 

We are also looking for referees for each gala day. 

We need two referees for our Touch Football gala 

day and one for each Soccer gala day. The referees 

do not need to be trained professionals, however you 

do need to have knowledge of the game and the 

rules. We are very happy to accept help from 

students in high schools who need to complete 

community service requirements for certain subject 

areas. 

If you think youôre up to the challenge for coaching 

or know someone in your family who would be a 

terrific referee, email Mrs Drumond at 

ldrumond2@parra.catholic.edu.au 
 

Wakakirri 
A Wakakirri Story 

Dance is a 3-7 

minute 

performance by a 

group of students 

that theatrically tells a story using a combination of 

dancing, acting and creative movement to pre-

recorded music. 

The aim of Wakakirri is to teach students about 

themselves and others through the creating and 

sharing of stories and by this process develop 

studentsô educational outcomes, lifestyle choices and 

community awareness. 

Wakakirri is an amazing opportunity for students 

in Years 4 through to 6 to represent OLOL through 

creative arts. It is a huge commitment and takes 

extensive preparation time. 

This year, the signature item for Wakakirri is ógiftô. 

With that in mind, our theme for this year will be 

óThe Mighty Morphin Power Rangersôô. 

If you think your child is up for the challenge, go to 

our school website at 

www.ololbhills.catholic.edu.au 

and click on the Wakakirri link at the bottom of the 

home page to register their details. 

mailto:ldrumond2@parra.catholic.edu.au
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Zone and Diocesan Swimming Carnival 

On Monday, 20th February, twenty-eight students 

represented OLOL at the Zone Swimming Carnival 

at Hawkesbury Oasis Swim Centre at South 

Windsor. These students competed against other 

schools within the Hills Zone area and our students 

achieved some brilliant results on the day. 

Congratulations to Jack Gontarczyk, Roy Rankin, 

Samuel Waring, Braydon Wickman, Joshua Howard, 

Noah Coorey, Isaac Chevalier, Christopher Saab, 

Tiago Quintal, Murray Rankin, Olivia Nesci, Mia 

Wickman, Maddison Starkey, Keira Culnane, 

Antonia Baranowski and Angelina Zalloua who will 

be venturing out today to the Diocesan Swimming 

Carnival at Blacktown Swim Centre. We wish you 

all the very best of luck in each of your races. 
 

A special congratulations to Braydon 

Wickman who was named Senior Boy 

Runner up at the Zone Swimming 

Carnival after achieving excellent results 

throughout the day. 

 

Touch Football 

Charlotte Matthews, Sophie 

Steele, Antonia Baranowski 

and Mia Wickman 

represented Parramatta 

Touch Football Club Under 

10 Girls  team at the Junior 

State Cup Carnival held in Port Macquarie last 

weekend. The girls played amazing and played in the 

final series. 

 

Braydon Wickman represented 

Parramatta Touch Football Under 12 

Boys team in the Junior State Cup 

Carnival held in Port Macquarie last 

weekend. His team made it all the way 

to the Grand final and won. They are 

Under 12 Boys State Cup champions! 

 
 

 

Oakhill College 

Year 7, 2018 and Year 7, 2019 

Enrolments 

 

Applications for enrolment into Year 7, 2018 will 

close on Friday 17th March, 2017 and enrolment 

into Year 7, 2019 will close on Friday 18th August, 

2017.  Parents who wish to apply for enrolment of 

their sons in Year 7 at Oakhill College, and who 

have not yet submitted an Application for Enrolment, 

are requested to contact the Registrar before the 

closing dates on 9899 2288 or 

registrar@oakhill.nsw.edu.au    

 

 

 

 

 

School Uniforms 
Our uniform supplier is Oz Fashions. The price list 

and order form are on our website and there is also a 

copy attached to this email. 

Parents can order uniforms directly from Oz 

Fashions, and they will deliver your order directly to 

our school. 

Please do not send orders or payment to the 

school.  Send order forms directly to Oz Fashions. 
Please note: 

¶ All our school's uniform requirements should be 

purchased from Oz Fashions.  When buying 

a new blue shirt (both long and short sleeves) our 

school emblem is now embroidered on the pocket.  

¶ Long sleeved polo shirts and track suits for winter 

are optional. 

Contact details: Address - 

115-127 Parramatta Road, Granville. 2142 

Website: www.ozfashions.com.au 

Phone Elle 0421 216 414 

SCHOOL EVENTS 

March 

Wed 1st 

 

Ash Wednesday 

9.30am Mass Years 3-6 

12.00pm Liturgy K-2 

Fri 3rd Year 3 Excursion 

SRC Young Leaders Day 

Sun 5th First Sunday of Lent 

9.30am Catholic Schools Week Mass K-6 

Mon 6th Catholic Schools Week 

Tues 7th AFL Gala Day 

2.20pm K-6 Assembly, Year 1 

Wed 8th Reconciliation 5C 

10.30am-11.00am Open Classrooms 

Picnic Morning Tea 

Thurs 9th Priest visit Year 3 

Fri 10th  Cross Country/Fun Run 

mailto:registrar@oakhill.nsw.edu.au
http://www.ozfashions.com.au/



